NO Reply

From: J Banks <bank5015@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Saturday, November 2, 2019 7:23 AM
To: NO Reply

Subject: Proposed Rule Change

Thank you for your consideration of the proposed rule change for 21 NCAC 54.2008.

| do feel that career-long supervision for LPA’s is unfair, given the status of Master’s Level practitioners in other fields
who are independent.

| have worked at my same job for 30 years without issue and have been invited to travel to several other countries to
train others in the field of autism, yet | still have a Supervision requirement.

Supervision places a financial and time constraint on LPA practitioners.

Many of the LPA’s have much more experience than their Supervisors, yet there is no current provision to allow for
working toward independent practice.

| appreciate your consideration to rectify this situation.

Sincerely, Janet Banks, MA, LPA

Sent from my iPhone



